Hi Richard, this email is a follow up to an email sent by David Seglin regarding my attendance at the National Association of City Transportation Officials (NACTO) Designing Cities Conference October 28-31st.  This is to report, per your pre-approval, that I attended the conference and that, although there was no reimbursement made to myself or the city, that NACTO did provide the City with three free conference registrations, one of which I used.  

Thanks Janet

Janet L. Attarian, AIA, LEED AP BD+C

Livable Streets Director

Chicago Department of Transportation

